
From the Elders' Report: Physical Support Report

     The Elders met in their regular meeting January 21, 2016.
Quarterly and annual reports were received, reviewed. But in Physical Support 
since January 1, 2016:
  -- furnace for sanctuary; one motor needed, replaced Jan 8th (Nardco)
  -- since wind storm of Dec 23rd which pulled facia off sanctuary building
     -- Mervin Wickey will replace wood eaves and facia ... DONE!
  -- need to address parking lot light pronto / Electrician contacted,
 scheduled ... DONE!

DAY CARE: the furnaces must be replaced, temporary work not sufficient for 
continued use (units are 20 plus years old), Terry Levell contacted - work to 
take place January 23rd! The cost was $5,200 plus. ... DONE!

YOU MAY CONTRIBUTE to the Education/Day Care Furnace replacement 
(please do) .. Day Care and DCC share the utility costs but DCC provides the 
physical space.

This need was not in the budget for 2016. Please consider helping this 
emergency need.

If  you got to start somewhere, why not here?

If you got to start sometime, why not now?

     -- Toby Mac

Tuesdays at 7pm

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Seek the Lord -- in Worship!
Worship offers one stop for:
--your praise
--your prayers
--your hearing of God's Word
--your response/interface to God's Word
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         Like us on Facebook

Join Us
Worship 9:30am

Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus 

Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in 

love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father 

through Jesus Christ.
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